
This year at Halloween, I will be collecting more 

than candy. I would love my fellow community members, friends, and 

classmates to join me in the mission of collecting eye glasses for people in 

need. To learn more, please go to: http://www.patchworkdesigns.net/

SightNight.htm 

Order your participatory patch and year 

bar through Patchwork Designs, Inc. at 

www.patchworkdesigns.net. We are the 

only one with rights! 

Sight Night is coming! 

FAQs: 

*What is Sight Night? Sight Night is part of a national               

collection drive conducted  annually by Give the Gift of Sight, a family of 

charitable vision care program sponsored by the LensCrafters            

Foundation in conjunction with Lions Clubs International and OneSight.   

*What can I do to help? Collect used prescription and non-

prescription eyeglasses and sunglasses in all shapes, colors and sizes 

on trick-or-treat night (October 31st). I will collect them after you gather 

them up.   

*What happens to them after? The collected glasses are 

then repaired and classified by prescription. LensCrafters associates, 

doctors, and Lion Club members travel all over the world, performing eye 

exams and delivering these refurbished glasses to needy people across 

North America and in more than 24 developing countries. 

*What if I don’t have them on October 31st? That’s 

okay! Donate your glasses at your local glasses shop or eye doctor. They 

would love them. Glasses are always in great need. 


